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Fatality at Telfer 
 

Newcrest is deeply saddened to confirm that a contractor working in its underground mine at Telfer was fatally 
injured in an incident this morning. 

 

An investigation is underway and Newcrest will provide assistance to the relevant authorities.  Newcrest has 
temporarily ceased all operational activity on site.  

  

We extend our deepest condolences and support to our colleague’s family, friends and the Telfer workforce at this 
difficult time.  
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